Apply for school uniform grant
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The new term might not start for a few more weeks, but parents may already be
thinking about getting their children ready for school. Grants are available
to help with buying school uniforms for certain pupils. Find out if you're
eligible for a grant.

Clothing allowance

The Clothing Allowance Scheme covers pupils in primary, post-primary and
special schools. It does not apply to pupils at nursery schools, nursery
units or reception classes.

The eligibility criteria are similar to those used for free school meals and
seeks to support families who are on benefits or on low incomes. To find out
more about the grant and to see if you can apply, see the page below:

The Education Authority is responsible for the administration of the scheme.
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